
Good afternoon  
  
From my understanding of the Section 42A report for the Mining and Mineral Extraction plan on page 347 
for the area sought for rezoning in submission 390.001 it appears that more information is required. 
  
This email is to update the Te Tai o Poutini team about the Mining Permit and Resource Consent held by 
the Koiterangi Lime Co Ltd previously issued in the name of the Koiterangi Co-op Lime Co Ltd. I have 
attached copies of both the Mining Permit and Resource Consent for the Koiterangi Lime Company Ltd. 
  
If you require more information please let me know. 
  
Kind regards 
Shirley Godfrey 
  
Company Secretary for Koiterangi Lime Company Ltd 
 




















